Termly Topics April and May 2024 

We would like to welcome you all  back after a wonderful Easter break. Thank you so much for sharing some of your activities on CMT – it was so lovely to see. We hope you had fun doing our Spring treasure hunt. 
This term, the children will be continuing to look at lifecycles. We will be looking at the lifecycle of; frogs, butterflies and plants – following on from the chicken lifecycle last term. 
The children will finish off our ‘People who help us’ topic,  by looking at refuse workers, followed by vets. We then move onto a topic about ‘looking after ourselves’ (Week begininng 7/5/24). This is mainly for our younger children but the older children will participate in some of the activities planned too. There will be more details on this topic to follow. 
We will be busy preparing for our Spring Fayre. This is really exciting that we are able to do this again, after a few years hiatus due to Covid regulations. Hopefully the weather gets the memo and provides some lovely sunshine for the occasion. We will be sending out more details for this event. 
As you know, the children have learnt about all of the British Saints days. We will complete this by celebrating St George’s Day later this month. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This term, year 2 will be starting a topic about the continent of Africa, and specifically the animals in Zambia including the Big Five; Lion, Leopard, Rhino, African Elephant and Cape (African) Buffalo. The children have already learnt about the Earth including the oceans, continents and equator. They have learnt about globes and maps. They have also learnt key facts about the continent of Africa. They may have been singing our well known ‘continent song’ with you at home



